
To the Chairs and Committee members, 

I am opposed to changes in our voter registration system which would allow registration as little as one 

day prior to an election. I can seriously imagine that someone could vote in another state by mail-in 

ballot, and then provide "evidence" just a few days before an Oregon election that they actually live 

here, even after voting elsewhere. I think this places our elections at risk to and could negate the votes 

of people who actually do live here full time. 

 

Please do not advance SJR2. I am a US citizen and permanently live in Multnomah County. 

 

Ronald N. Swaren 

1543 SE Umatilla St. 

Portland, Oregon 97202 

 


